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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
MEMBERSHIP APPOINTMENTS AND COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURES – 

INCLUDING FINAL 2025-27 ADVISORY BODY APPOINTMENTS 
 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) supports the creation of an Ad Hoc 
Committee to meet to review and provide feedback on the proposed rule to modify National 
Standard Guidelines 4, 8, and 9.  The HMSAS nominates Mike Conroy and Josh Madeira to 
represent the HMSAS on that Committee. 
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